
6. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT

The Chairperson referred to a supplementary report by Alix Newman, Transport Planner: Cycling, on
the Bealey/Carlton Mill/Harper/Park Terrace Intersection. The Chairperson advised that it had not
been possible to include this report in the agenda as it was not available at the time that the agenda
had been prepared and circulated although it was essential for the report to be dealt with at the
present meeting.

The Committee resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting. The
results of the Committee’s deliberations are outlined in clause 4 of this report.


